
 
 

Welcome! 
We are excited to welcome our newly elected Student Councillors! 

Congratulations to Jax, Mason, and Zakaria, who will be representing Key Stage 1, Patrick 
representing Key Stage 3, and Mohammed representing Key Stage 5. 

We look forward to seeing the positive energy, ideas, and leadership you will bring to our 
school community. Your role is an important one — helping to give students a voice, 
supporting school initiatives, and making a difference both within our school and beyond. 

We’re proud to have you on the Student Council and can’t wait to see what you achieve! 

 

 


